
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School 
Hello again families, and welcome to another newsletter showcasing what the children have been doing 

for the last two weeks, and advising of the upcoming Rocketeers Mission VI school holiday program. 

The children had the privilege of having the team from “Animals of Oz” come by with their reptile show. 

Among the highlights was seeing the baby crocodile and being allowed to touch a python. The children 

were very excited with the presentation. 

The children also participated in a Commonwealth Games inspired activity, which included several games 

and the making of improvised hurdles from the craft supplies.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circle Time 

With winter coming, we discussed the Flu season, and to please remember to cough or sneeze into your 

elbow, and continue to keep hands cleaned regularly. 

Rocketeers 

Enrolments are now open for the next Rocketeers mission, please go to the portal to enrol your children. 

Until next time, take care and stay healthy, 

Saskia and team. 

Date: 30th May 2022 


